
Arvm&
Amanda Ward

From: Niamh Kelly
Sent: 16 March 2020 12:35
To: Licence All; Amanda Ward
Subject: FW: Kings kebabs

Hi Girls

Attached notice displayed for the restart of the King’s Kebabs variation.

Kindest regards

Niamh

From:
Sent: 16 March 2020 09:17
To: Niamh Kelly <Niamh.Kelly@westberks.gov.uk>
Subject: Kings kebabs

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Morning Niamh,

Hope your well and coping with the lockdown situation.

I am attaching pictures my uncle has sent me to show he has displayed his site notice for the variation times.

Kind regards
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